
From: Ed Rubatino [mailto:Edc@rubatino.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 11:32 AM 
To: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) 
Cc: Brad Lovaas 
Subject: Fuel surcharge 
 
R Kouchi   Repealing the ability to file for the fuel surcharge is especially unfair to the small family owned 
companies and the companies in areas with low disposal fees. As you are aware with the need to have 
fuel price exceed one percent of expenses, reduces the times when a fuel charge will be filed.  Please 
leave the possibility of a fuel surcharge as a tool for those who may need it.  

Ed Rubatino   Rubatino Refuse Removal   G-58 
 


